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Tenney Matthew

From: Jeanné Niphanprasart <jeanne0809@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 11:29 AM
To: HHEWD Exhibits
Subject: HB 4035

To whom it may concern, 
 
As the spouse of a long serving National Guardsman I would like to share my support of HB 4035. My husband joined to 
help have school some school costs covered but it has been one struggle after the next to get that schooling covered. 
Any extra help in achieving the education goals of NG members is greatly appreciated by not only the members but their 
families as well. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jeanné Niphanprasart 
 
Salem, Oregon 


